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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING - LOOP 9

FROM: INTERSTATE 35E (I-35)
TO: INTERSTATE 45 (I-45)

CSJ: 2964-10-005

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) will hold a public meeting 
regarding the proposed Loop 9 between I-35E and I-45 in Dallas and Ellis Counties, 
Texas. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 28, 2014, at the Lancaster 
Elementary School, 1109 West Main Street, Lancaster, TX 75146. The meeting will be 
held in an open house format from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

The purpose of the public meeting is to present the proposed project to the public 
and receive comments. The intent of the Loop 9 project is to address population 
growth, transportation demand, system linkages and connectivity among the 
existing roadway facilities. Loop 9 is a proposed new location roadway between I-35E 
and I-45. The corridor is approximately 10 miles in length. As currently proposed, the 
project would consist of two one-way frontage roads within the ultimate proposed 
right-of-way.   The ultimate proposed right-of-way width will accommodate a future 6 
lane toll road.

Maps, drawings and other information about the project will be on display, showing 
the location of the study corridor, environmental impacts, and corridor alternatives.   
Project personnel will be available to discuss possible mobility and environmental 
e�ects of the proposed project and assist in in orientation and interpretation of the 
drawings and other material on hand.  This information will also be available for 
public inspection at the TxDOT Dallas District O�ce located at 4777 East Highway 80, 
Mesquite, Texas 75150. 

All interested citizens are invited to attend this public meeting. Written comments 
from the public regarding this project are requested and will be accepted for a period 
of 10 calendar days following the meeting. Written comments may be submitted 
either in person or by mail to Mr. Bruce Nolley at the TxDOT Dallas District O�ce, 
4777 E. Highway 80, Mesquite, Texas 75150. Written comments must be postmarked 
by Friday, November 7, 2014 to be included in the Public Meeting Summary. 

The public meeting will be conducted in English. Persons interested in attending the 
meeting who have special communication or accommodation needs, or need an 
interpreter, are encouraged to contact the TxDOT Dallas District Public Information 
O�ce at (214) 320-4480. Requests should be made at least two (2) working days prior 
to the public meeting. Every reasonable e�ort will be made to accommodate these 
needs. If you have general questions or concerns regarding the proposed project, 
you may contact Mr. Bruce Nolley at (214) 320-6156.


